From: Andrew Medlar [mailto:amedlar@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, June 05, 2017 3:27 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Third Party Travel Request

Hi Steve,

I have just returned from a meeting of the Penguin Random House library advisory board which was held in New York City on June 2, 2017. Penguin Random House covered the flight, hotel, food, and ground transportation costs for me and all other attendees from across the country.

Thanks,

Andrew

________________________________________________________
Andrew Medlar | Assistant Chief
Technology, Content & Innovation | Chicago Public Library
